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HYUNDA! ELECTRONICS IND. CO., LTD
System Quality Assurance Office
Quality Management Team
San 136-1, Ami-Ri, Bubal-Eub,
ichon-Si, Kyoungki-Do,
467-701, Korea

April 7, 2000

Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Approval Services

7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Attn: Errol Chang / Kwok Chan

SUBJECT: Hyundai Electronics Industries Co., Ltd.
FCC ID: CKLHGC-300E
731 Confirmation Number: EA97171
Correspondence Reference No.: 13348
Request for Additional Info.: 04/07/2000

Dear Errol / Kwok:

Submitted herewith is an amendment in response to your e-mail dated April 7, 2000 requesting
additional information for the subject application.

Hyundai Electronics Industries Co., Ltd. confirms that all production units will be tested for
conducted power measurements before shipment to ensure that the maximum power does not exceed
27.8 dBm +0.2/-4 dB tolerance for AMPS mode, and 25.5 dBm +/- 0.3 dB tolerance for CDMA mode
to comply with FCC RF exposure limits. Production units that do not meet this requirement will be
readjusted. Attached is the revised tune-up procedure reflecting the above changes.

If you have any further questions regarding this matter, please do not hesitate to contact PCTEST Lab
at (301) 596-2120.

Sincerely,

Lo S, Xom
Ki-Soo Kim, QA Dept.
Hyundai Electronics Industries Co., Ltd.

cc:  Randy Ortanez
President, PCTEST Lab



